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Hello Acorns! 
 
 
We have had such a fabulous week in Acorns. We had a fantastic trip to 
Finkley Down Farm on Wednesday. The children were absolute stars! 
Thank you so much to all our parent helpers. We are incredibly grateful 
for your help in making our trip so successful.  
 
 

The Queen’s Jubilee – Wednesday 25th May 
 

To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee, we are inviting the children to come 
into school wearing red, white and blue.  
 
 
 
This week, we have been learning about Bees. The children have been 
fantastic at remembering how bees collect nectar and how they make us 
delicious honey.   
 
 
We have had so much fun learning the poem ‘Bees’. Have fun joining in 
with your child at home.  
 

Buzz, hover, land. 
Hour after hour. 

Buzz, hover, land. 
Flower after flower. 
Buzz, hover, land. 

Wind or sun or shower. 
Buzz, hover, land. 
Hour after hour.  

 
 
Next week, we will be learning about the Queen and talking about why 
we are celebrating her Jubilee.  
 
The sun is beginning to shine. Please remember a named water bottle 
and a sun hat. The once a day sun cream is also perfect for a day in 
Acorns. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Mrs Burton and Mrs Stock 
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